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WDVA Bulletin No. 991 

 

TO: County Veterans Service Officers 

 

SUBJECT: USDVA Compensation Seminar 

 

In partnership with the Milwaukee Veterans Service Center (VSC) and the WI National Guard, the WDVA 

Claims Office is hosting a Compensation Seminar for all interested CVSOs. 

 

The seminar will be held on November 6, 2013 via video conference from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. at the 

following six locations: 

 

National Guard Armory in Hayward in Sawyer County  

725 Main St, Hayward, WI 54843, (715) 634-4666 

National Guard Armory at Camp Williams in Juneau County  

1 Williams St, Bldg 2, Volk Field, Village of Camp Douglas, WI 54618, (608) 242-3727 

National Guard Armory in Wausau in Marathon County  

  833 S 17
th

 Ave, Wausau, WI 54401, (715) 845-1011 

National Guard Armory in West Bend in Washington County  

  125 Chopper Dr, West Bend, WI 53095, (414) 334-9154 

National Guard Joint Force HQ in Madison in Dane County 

  2400 Wright St, Madison, WI 53704, (608) 242-3727 

National Guard Armory in Milwaukee in Milwaukee County 

  4108 N Richards St, Milwaukee, WI 53212, (414) 961-8671 

 

The host location will be the Milwaukee Armory.  This will be the site from which the training will originate. 

 

If you have specific topics you would like covered in relation to pension claims/issues, please communicate 

those to the WDVA Claims Office representative noted below as soon as possible.  The Milwaukee VSC will 

tailor the training to your requests as much as possible. 

 

Enrollment is limited to 20 people at each location.  Attendance is totally voluntary.  We ask you register 

through the WDVA Claims Office by contacting Colin Overstreet at colin.overstreet@va.gov or Donna Chucka 

at donna.chucka@va.gov.  Please register no later than October 15, 2013.  This date is important because we 

must supply a complete list for each site to the WING by October 23, 2013.  Once we have 20 registered at each 

site, we will send out a notice. 
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